
SECTION 1 

 

 NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS  

 

WALTHALL COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

DR-4536 ROAD DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT 

WALTHALL COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI 

 
Sealed bids for the DR-4536 Road Damage Repair Project for the Walthall County Board of Supervisors in Walthall 

County, Mississippi, will be received by Larry Montgomery, President of the Walthall County Board of Supervisors, 

until 10:00 AM local time on November 11, 2020 at the Board Room located at 200 Ball Avenue, Tylertown, MS 

39667 and shortly thereafter will be opened and publicly read. 

 

The work involved in the project includes base repairs of various roadway sites in Walthall County, MS.  The materials 

shall meet the requirements of the plans and contract documents, as well as the Standard Specifications for State Aid 

Road and Bridge Construction.  All documents required for bidding purposes may be obtained from Dungan 

Engineering, P. A, 1574 Highway 98 East, Columbia, MS 39429, (601) 731-2600.  A copy of the Contract Drawings 

and Documents may be examined at the office of Dungan Engineering, P. A., 1574 Highway 98 East Columbia, MS 

39429, (601) 731-2600. Plans and proposals may be secured upon payment of $50.00, which in non-refundable.   

 

Bid preparation will be in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders bound in the Contract Documents.  The Board 

of Supervisors reserves the right to waive irregularities and to reject any and/or all bids. 

 

A performance bond, or equal, in the full amount of the contract will be required of the successful bidder.   In lieu of 

a performance bond the successful bidder may post with the Walthall County Board of Supervisors, the full amount 

of the bid, in cash or its equivalent, conditioned for the prompt, proper and efficient performance of the contract; said 

cash or its equivalent to be held until the successful completion of the project. 

 

Attention is called to the fact that contracts exceeding $50,000 require contractors to be licensed under applicable 

laws of the State of Mississippi and have a certificate of responsibility. 

 

WALTHALL COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

 

By:/s            LARRY MONTGOMERY       

       President, Walthall County Board Of Supervisors 
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